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Ministry of Citizens’ Services Information Access Operations Mailing Address:
PO Box 9569 Stn Prov Govt
Victoria BC  V8W 9K1

Website:
www.gov.bc.ca/freedomofinformation 
Telephone: 250 387-1321
Fax: 250 387-9843

ARCS:  292-50
File:  MAG-2018-86596
Your File:  20180919-2

March 6, 2019

Sent via email:  

Re:  Request for Access to Records
Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FOIPPA)

I am writing further to your request to the Ministry of Attorney General, which we responded to 
on January 2, 2019.  Your request was for:

Any correspondence between the BCLC Manager of Security, Gordon Friesen, Assistant 
Manager of Security, John Karlovcec, and GPEB regarding concerns about money laundering 
or suspicious transactions in B.C. Casinos, including a November 24, 2010 letter, a December 
24, 2010 letter, and a February 28, 2011 letter as described on page 4 of 'Money Laundering in 
B.C. Casinos – 2007 to present' which was released as MAG-2018-84692.

The ministry has reconsidered its previous position on the discretionary severing applied to 
pages four through seven.

Please find enclosed a revised, reconsidered release of those pages. Portions of the records are 
withheld pursuant to section 22 (Disclosure harmful to personal privacy) of FOIPPA.  A 
complete copy of FOIPPA is available online at:

http://www.bclaws.ca/civix/document/id/complete/statreg/96165_00

Your file remains closed.

http://www.gov.bc.ca/freedomofinformation
http://www.bclaws.ca/civix/document/id/complete/statreg/96165_00
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These records will be published on the BC Government’s Open Information website a minimum 
of five business days after release.  To find out more about Open Information, please access the 
Open Information website at:  www.gov.bc.ca/openinformation

If you have any questions regarding your request, please contact Elizabeth Horn, the analyst 
assigned to your request, at 250 387-9172.  This number can be reached toll-free by calling from 
Vancouver, 604 660-2421, or from elsewhere in BC, 1 800 663-7867 and asking to be 
transferred to 250 387-9172.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Horn, FOI Specialist
On behalf of Cindy Kukucska, Manager
Justice / Social Team, Information Access Operations

Enclosures

http://www.gov.bc.ca/openinformation



